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May 27, 2020 
 

Minutes of the April 29, 2020, Meeting of the Stephen F. Austin Radio Club 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Gary Baldwin at 7:01 pm. via the Bellville repeater, due to the 
Coronavirus pandemic restrictions. A copy of the Minutes of the March 2020 meeting was sent via email to Club 
members prior to the meeting. Gary did roll call, followed a call to vote to approve the Minutes. There being no 
negative votes, the Minutes passed as presented. The Treasurer’s Report had been sent with the Minutes. Gary 
called for a Motion to approve, which was made by Roger Klein and seconded by Earl McIntyre. The Motion carried 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Roger gave the repeater report. A copy of the report was added to the Minutes for the record. Gary thanked the 
Repeater Committee for their help. He also mentioned the donation this Club had sent to the TAMU Club and 
thanked everyone for their help and the donation. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Kat Croker reported that the Web Hosting fees were due and asked for a Motion to approve reimbursement to her for 
payment made from her personal account of $178.20. The Motion was made by Jack Bates and seconded by Ray 
Meech. The Motion carried. 
 
Roger mentioned an article in QST magazine about a new analyzer and gave it a short review in the event anyone is 
interested in one. 
 
Gary called for any other new business. There being none further to discuss, a Motion was made by Jack and 
seconded by Ray to adjourn the meeting. The Motion passed unanimously and the meeting ended at 7:19 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kat Croker, KB5ITB 
Secretary/Treasurer 
  



ATTENDEES: 
 
Kat Croker, KB5ITB 
Jack Bates, K5FRT 
Ray Meech, WA5IWB 
Gary Baldwin, KF5ZRT 
Roger Klein, N5RWK 
Dan White, W5AOV 
Linda White, W5LSW 
Ray Chislett, W5RAC 
Earl McIntyre, K5EAM 
Dennis Cody, WR5DC 
 
 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Bal. Forward $ 2,580.26 
 QTH Web Hosting (      178.20) 
 Total $ 2,402.06 


